
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/5/2021 2:40:56 AM

First name: John

Last name: Neubauer

Organization: Mcgee creek rv park

Title: Owner

Comments: 

I am writing this letter in opposition to the proposed gold mining in Long Valley. I oppose based on ground water

contamination, unstable ground area, cyanide usage, the dust pollution, the noise pollution, the light pollution, the

damage to the land, the habitat, the endangered animals, all the animals, the damage to tourism and our

business, our only industry, etc. Please do not approve any permits for mining in the valley now or ever. It would

devastate the land and the tourism. 

 


